
 

 

Dear Parent, 

The school timings for the Holy month of Ramadan will be as follows with effect from the date to be announced 

by the Ministry of Private Education. 

School Timings : 8.00 am to 12.30 pm 

Reporting time for students : 7.55 am 

School  transport will be rescheduled accordingly. Students using school transport are requested to contact 

concerned transport in charge. 

The School canteen will remain closed during the holy month of Ramadan. 

Dr.V.Binumon 

Principal                   29/04/2019 


